
 
 

April 16, 2018 

 

Filed Via Web Portal 

 

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 

Re: Docket UE-161123 Compliance Filing 

Microsoft Annual Renewable Portfolio Standard Report  

 

Dear Mr. King, 

 

Under the Settlement Agreement approved by Order 06 in the above-referenced docket, 

Microsoft is to provide Puget Sound Energy (“PSE’ or “the Company”) with an annual renewable 

portfolio standard report (“RPS Report”) on or before March 31 of every year.  PSE is required to file 

the RPS Report with the Commission.  (Settlement Stipulation and Agreement, ¶ 6, paragraph vi.) 

 

Microsoft cannot begin taking service under its special contract until certain benchmarks have 

been met and therefore has nothing to report at this time. 

  

Please contact Jon Piliaris at (425) 456-2142 or Jon.Piliaris@pse.com for additional information 

about this filing.  If you have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 456-2110. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Kenneth S. Johnson 

Ken Johnson 

Vice President, Regulatory and Government Affairs 

Puget Sound Energy 

PO Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 

425-456-2110 

ken.s.johnson@pse.com 

 

cc (via email only): 

Sally Brown, Commission Staff 

Christopher Casey, Commission Staff 

Jeff Roberson, Commission Staff 
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Jennifer Snyder, Commission Staff 

Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


